

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

Mather Lane, Leigh, Lancs WN7 2PW

Tel: 01942 606395 | Fax: 01942 766682

Email: enquiries@admin.saintjosephs.wigan.sch.uk | www.saintjosephs.wigan.sch.uk Acting Headteacher: Miss M Daley BA Hons PGCE NPQH

Friday 16th June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

A message from the Headteacher

I can't believe we have finished our second week of this final half term. Five weeks left before we break up for the summer holidays and we have a lot of fun activities planned so I urge you to resist taking your child out of school early for a holiday. As you can see from the dates listed below there are a lot of up and coming events. This week has been Assessment week for both Key Stage 1 and 2 pupils - their results will be shared in their end of year reports. I'd like to inform you of our two other important weeks; Awe and Wonder Week beginning 26th June and then Spanish week beginning 10th July. Please try your best to contribute to any costs for these weeks because the more money comes in the more activities can be organised which will make the weeks more memorable and special. There will be an Art exhibition in the school hall, showcasing the work from Awe and Wonder week on Thursday 6th July from 3.30pm till 5pm free of charge. So please come along and view the wonderful work which will be on display. It's all exciting!

Friends Of St Joseph's

Next Friday's arrangements are to bring in new/ nearly new sports equipment in order to wear own trainers.



A quick request....

Is there anyone who has a video camera and is willing to record the Year 6 end of year play for us on 3rd July at 6.30 pm in St Joseph's parish hall. If so please contact Mr Breslin in school or let me know. Many thanks.

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 20th June Key Stage 2 - Junior Sports day at 1.30pm.

Wednesday 21st June Key Stage 1 - Infant Sports day at 1.30pm.

Friday 23rd June Year 3 Class assembly - Choices.

Thursday 29th June Year 4 to lead the St Peter and St Paul Mass in Church wearing their First Holy Communion clothes - Parents invited.

Monday 3rd July Year 6's end of year performance 'Blast from the past' in St Joseph's hall at 6.30pm.

Wednesday 5th July Guitar/Ukulele concert for Parents.

Thursday 6th July Art Exhibition in the school hall 3.30-5pm for all parents

Sunday 9th July Summer Fayre - 11.30am onwards

Monday 10th July Musical Extravaganza 6pm in the school hall.

Tuesday 11th July Meeting for Year 5 parents with Mr Dawson from St Mary's in school at 3.30pm.

Wednesday 12th July Year 6 Leavers' Mass in the school hall at 9.15am.

Thursday 13th July Year 1 Knowsley Safari school trip and Year 2's day out at Blackpool.

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Leavers' Assembly in the school hall at 9.15am.

Please 'like' our FOSJ Facebook page - The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes - thanks.

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize - Wednesday 14th June 2017 - Bonus Ball number 45 - spare number so rollover again to next week!

This weeks' Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus 'Top Table' winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!!

Reception - Corey Roberts

Year One - Ellie-Mai Bibby Year Three - Alex Thorpe

Year Two - Tate Winstanley

Year Four - Eve Earlam

Year Five - Isabella Moss

Year Six - Emma Knowles

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning 12th June 2017

Wednesday - Multi - skills for Reception class

Thursday - Year 2 Gardening club (First week back for 4 weeks)

Quote of the week

A girl from year 5 told me how she felt happy about her friends' teamwork when planning the Manchester fundraising activity. "I felt really happy that all the class brought money in so that we could raise as much money as we did which was £45.01. I am glad we did it and am really proud of all the girls because we all participated and without everyone's help it wouldn't have been as successful!"

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend.

Miss M Daley